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Ref No…                                                                                                                            Dated: 28-10-2024 

                                         DIWALI GREETINGS 

Dear Students, 

As we approach the joyous occasion of Diwali, I would like to extend my 

warmest wishes to each one of you and your families. Diwali, the festival 

of lights, brings us the message of victory of light over darkness and 

knowledge over ignorance. 

While celebrating this auspicious festival, I encourage you to keep in mind 

the importance of a pollution-free Diwali. Let's enjoy this time with our 

loved ones by embracing eco-friendly practices, avoiding fireworks, and 

lighting up our homes with traditional diyas and decorative lights. In doing 

so, we not only protect our environment but also promote a healthier, 

cleaner, and more peaceful community. 

Please remember to prioritize your well-being and safety during the 

holidays. Maintain a balanced lifestyle, stay connected with your loved 

ones, and return rejuvenated and ready for the rest of the academic year. 

Wishing you all a happy, healthy, and safe Diwali! 

 

Warm regards, 

 Prof. Darshan Kumar 

Principal 
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